
January 3, 2025

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*Happy New Year! We kicked off 2025 with a shortened week and will be back to a full routine next week. We
look forward to all of the great moments ahead in the new calendar year!

*It’s back! When there is an impending snowstorm, teachers at CRES will be hosting
a short "snowy" storytime. Please encourage your child to join the Night Before A
Snowstorm Google Classroom. The Google Classroom code is o5wcqnt or click on
this link. This year, our storytime is a CNTEA PEP Grant. Everyone who attends will
receive a special surprise and will be entered into a raffle to receive a copy of the
book read that night. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to
collett@coltsneckschools.org

*First trimester report cards became available on Friday, December 13. If you
haven’t done so already, please be sure to review your child(ren)’s report card ASAP and reach out to the
respective teacher with any questions you may have. Also, please be mindful that a “standards-based” report
card is intended to inform you of where your child currently stands in relation to the specific skills that have
been addressed so far this year. The terms passing and failing do not apply and should never be used with a
child as our assessments simply tell us what our students know and what they still have to learn. Please be
careful not to make connections between numbers 1-4 and letter grades A-F. There’s plenty of time for that in
middle school and beyond.

*Our Winter cycle of CRES clubs are available for your review and will be starting in a couple weeks. At this
time only Yoga for grade 4 and Festive Friends (grades 3 and 4) are available. Please click here to review the
instructions for selecting a club (or 2) for your child to join. The dates and details for each club are listed.

*Please click here to view the most recent CRES Scoop!

*Please see the message below related to the Kids Heart Challenge.

https://classroom.google.com/c/MjE2NDYwNzU0NDkw?cjc=o5wcqnt
https://classroom.google.com/c/MjE2NDYwNzU0NDkw?cjc=o5wcqnt
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaCFuw8IuXy5uE7ozXgUowJeAO9Pb6bo9BOGaYNfDgQlMiEg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaCFuw8IuXy5uE7ozXgUowJeAO9Pb6bo9BOGaYNfDgQlMiEg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=shared&v=q4O97Bn7Ytg


Upcoming events…

January 20 - Schools closed for Students - Staff professional day

Have a great weekend,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano


